
April is the "Month of the Military Child", recognizing the vital role these children play 
in our armed forces community. The color purple represents all branches of the military 
coming together. On April 17, 2024, we're encouraging all North East students and 
staff to wear purple to celebrate our military-connected students. 

#GoPickers #NESD #PurpleUp4MilitaryKids 
For more information please visit: www.dodea.edu/month-military-child

Don't forget to Purple Up on April 17th! 
Let's show our support for our North East military-connected students together! 


